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The outer layer of Pixabay Earth is also called the Earth's crust Bobo.id - the Earth consists of several layers, ranging from the deepest nucleus of the Earth, the Earth's mantle, and the outer layer of the Earth is the Earth's crust. But the outer layer of the Earth stands out for two types, namely the ocean's
ice crust and the continental crust. Well, this time we learn about the outer layer of the Earth, namely the Earth's crust and the difference between these two types of crust, let's go! Read more: Water in each place has a different color, 2 This causes the process of formation of the outer layer of the Earth,
the crust of the Earth's crust, which is the outermost layer of the Earth is the outer solid layer of the planet, which has a thickness of eight to 80 kilometers. Not only earth, this dense layer also covers dwarf planets as well as natural satellites, and most of these shapes are layers of silicates. This outer
layer of the earth can be formed from the process of freezing rocks. In addition, the layer of the Earth's crust also formed in the first days of the formation of the Earth. Read more: Turns out birds can't fly in space, why is that? When it was formed, the Earth was a very hot rock, but the Earth then cooled
down until it formed the Earth's crust. Well, there are two different types in this outer layer of the earth, namely the ocean ice crust and the continental crust. What's the difference between these two types of crust, right? Let's find out, let's go! There are two types of the outer layer of the Earth's crust that
can be formed from different components such as oxygen, silicon, aluminum, calcium, sodium, and various other chemical structures. The thickness of the outer layer of the earth varies, so the temperature varies depending on the region. Because of this different thickness, the earth's crust differs into two
types. 1. The bark of the earth's crust is the thinnest layer of the earth's crust. The temperature of the ocean's icy crust is from 5 to 15 kilometers. Oh yes, the oceanic crust is often called basalt practice because the oceanic crust consists of a large number of basalt rocks. Read more: Can't We Read
Writing and Determine Time in Sleep, Ever Sober? In addition to basalt practice, the oceanic crust is often called a fairly dense oceanic plate. The icy crust of the ocean is part of the earth's crust, which covers many ocean basins, such as the crust of the Atlantic Ocean and the crust of the Pacific Ocean.
The process of forming this oceanic ice crust is quite unique, because the ice crust of the ocean is formed from the layer of the Earth's mantle, which melts and rises to the surface of the earth, and then freezes. Read more: Pay attention to your daily sugar intake, here's the amount of sugar we safely
consume every day! Well, this frozen layer of bark can re-enter the earth's mantle and melt again, guys. Although the oceanic crust is quite dense, but this type of crust is actually quite thin. 2. Continental bark ocean, the outermost layer of the earth also consists of a continental crust consisting of a light
granite rock with a bright color. Compared to the ocean's icy crust, the continental crust has a lower density of 2.6 grams per cubic centimeter. Well, because of the lower density, the continental crust becomes lighter so that it can float over the magma. Read more: Reducing the risk of cancer, eating
apples and their skin has many health benefits Despite the lower density, the continental crust is thicker than the ocean ice crust, which is between 35 kilometers thick on land and 70 kilometers in the high mountains. On continental crusts there is no such cyclical process as the icy crust of the ocean,
which can freeze and melt. In addition, the age of the continental crust is also geologically older. --- friends, if you want to learn more about science, fantasy tales, mysterious stories, animal worlds and hilarious comics, just subscribe to Bobo magazine, Mombi SD, NG Kids and Donald Duck album. Just
click to watch this video too, let's go! freepik.com the innermost layer of the Earth is the core of the Earth. Bobo.id - Earth is the fifth largest planet in the category of the solar system. When the Earth sees its proximity to the Sun, it takes the third place. There are different sources of life on Earth, so we, as
living beings, can live on Earth. Read more: Earth's outer layer consists of oceanic crust and continental crust, what is the difference between them? The Earth also has a gravitational force that allows us to move without the use of tools. Our planet consists of three structures: the Earth's crust, the Earth's
blanket and the Earth's core. The Earth's crust is located in the outermost layer of the Earth, where people, plants, animals and various other species of living animals live here. Well, this time Bobo wants to talk about the deepest layers of the Earth. What's going on, yes, in the deepest part of the Earth?
Let's find out! The deepest layer of the Earth is the Earth's core. Because it is at its deepest, it is the center of the Earth's motion. This layer also houses the center of magnetic activity and gravitational formation. The main layer of the Earth is located about 5200 kilometers from the Earth's crust. This
layer is said to be thicker than the earth's crust, where we live, lo. The Earth's own core is divided into two parts, namely the outer core of the Earth and the nucleus of the inner Earth. Read more: Find out the top layer of the Earth we live in, it turns out that the temperature of the deepest part of the Earth's
crust can melt rocks There is actually no definitive explanation of what the differences are between the two earth's nuclei. The outer core of the Earth has a depth of more than 2000 kilometers and consists of extremely hot iron and nickel. It is said that the heat of the Earth's core can reach 3800 degrees
Celsius, lo! It's so hot. While the nucleus of the inner Earth has the shape of a ball. The total diameter reaches 2,700 kilometers. The temperature in the Earth's inner core is higher than outside, which is about 4500 degrees Celsius. This layer of the Earth consists of iron crystals as well as nickel crystals.
The deepest function of the Earth 1 layer. The generation of gravitational forces The main function of the Earth's nucleus is to create gravitational forces. Because of the gravitational force, we can stand and stick to the Earth. If there is no Earth's gravity, of course, we will hover in space, as when we see a
video of an astronaut on duty on the moon. If there is no gravity, then it will be difficult for us to move or do different activities. 2. The production of the Earth's magnetic forceInti also produces magnetic forces. Thus, we can conclude that the magnetic force on Earth is not due to the absence of the Earth's
nucleus. If the Earth's nucleus does not exist, it may be that 60,000 magnetic forces do not exist. Read more: In addition to reducing pollution, Covid-19 also reduces the vibration of the Earth, What impact as well? 3. The cause of the Earth revolutionInti Bumi is also the cause of the annual activity of the
Earth, namely the Earth revolution. The Earth's revolution is an event of the Earth circling the Sun as the center of the solar system. Thanks to this Earth Revolution, we know the date of the announcement, and also know the year. This earthly revolution will also have many other consequences that you
can read here. 4. The cause of volcanic eruptions is also activity in the innermost layer of the Earth. Volcanic eruptions are events that spew materials from within the Earth onto the Earth's surface. The eruption of this volcano in such a way as to reduce the shocks that are inside the Earth. In addition,
eruptions can occur due to the movement of plates inside the Earth. Read more: Human Activity May Affect Greenhouse Effects for Earth, What Is the Greenhouse Effect? ----- friends, if you want to learn more about science, fantasy tales, mysterious stories, animal worlds and hilarious comics, just
subscribe to Bobo magazine, Mombi SD, NG Kids and Donald Duck album. Just click to watch this video, let's go! The Earth consists of three layers consisting of a layer of the earth's crust, a layer of mantle and a patio layer. The layer of the earth's crust is the thin least layer and at a time. It consists of a
solid layer of rock. It is followed by a layer of wool consisting of melting rocks known as magma. This layer is the thickest layer. The terrace layer is divided into two external terraces and an inner terrace. The outer layer of the patio consists of solid metal separatists. The inner terrace also consists of
molten metal and deepest land. Taken from the structure of the Founding Structure of the Earth. Photo The Earth's composite structure is made up of several layers. Movement is also felt, for example, in the case of an earthquake. As we learned all along, if so far there was only one planet in the solar
system that is home to living things. Read more: Consequences of the Earth Revolution against various phenomena that see the planet Earth. So here's a discussion about some of the layers of the Earth that protect each other from the outer to deepest layers. Earth-Building StructureS Earth Planet
consists of several layers that protect each other. Start with the outer layer as well as the deepest. By citing Wikipedia, you can learn the inner part of the Earth by studying the physical properties of the Earth itself, i.e. using geophysical methods of the speed of seismic vibration rambatan. Then from the
composite structure of the Earth, based on this method, you can also learn the nature of the force of the Earth's weight and heat. It can then also learn about its magnetic properties. From existing data we can learn about the inner part of the Earth, consisting of various materials, from the surface to the
inner core. The geophysical method also makes us understand that the total weight of the Earth type is 5.52.Read Read More: Fact Asteroid 2020 G crosses the Earth But undetectable In general, the Earth consists of several layers, starting at the very top of the lithosphere or crust. Then the layer at the
bottom is the asthenosphere or mantle, and the bottom is the core of the Earth. Meanwhile, the nucleus consists of two parts, namely the inner core and the outer core. The lithosphere or the Earth's crust The outer structure of the earth is a lithosphere or bark. This layer, called bark or lithosphere, has the
content or location of several chemical elements. Such as silicon, oxygen, iron, sodium, calcium, potassium, and magnesium. This part of the Earth's crust consists of a continental crust, which is a land, as well as an oceanic crust that is the seabed. The thickness of the continental crust ranges from 30 to
70 kilometers. Meanwhile, the thickness of the oceanic crust is up to 6-11 kilometers. There is an endogenous process in the lithosphere. This endogenous process is a process caused by energy on Earth that causes its surface to be uneven. Then, it is this endogenous process that causes hills and
mountains to occur. Meanwhile, this process is divided into three types, namely volcanism, tectonism, as well as seismic. Volcanism is the process of posing magma from the Earth's stomach to the surface. While tectonics is the result of the horizontal movement of the Earth's layers Vertical. Such
movements can cause fractures or cracks. The composite structure of the Earth on this surface has a very different effect on the formation of the outer layer of the Earth. Then the seismicity is the vibration that exists on the Earth's surface derived from tectonic plates or volcanic activity in the bowels of
Earth.Astenosphere or the mantle of the Earth The next layer at the bottom of the lithosphere is the asthenosphere or mantle. The Earth's mantle is the thickest layer, reaching a thickness of about 2,900 kilometers. This layer is used as a protective layer of the Earth's core. The outer coat is thicker than
the outer coating. This external earth structure is located 10-300 kilometers from the Earth's surface. Temperatures in the outer asthenosphere reach 1400-3000 degrees Kelvin. This layer consists of hardened metal. Then the internal asthenosphere is at a distance of 300-2890 kilometers from the Earth's

surface. The temperature reaches 3,000 degrees Kelvin. The material that makes it is liquid metal. The earth's coreinty Earth is the deepest layer of the Earth. This layer is divided into two types, namely the inner core and the outer core. On the outer layer of the nucleus is at a depth of 2890 to 5,150
kilometers from the Earth's surface. Temperatures range from 4,000 to 5,000 degrees Kelvin. Meanwhile, the inner layer of the core is a hotter layer from Earth.The temperature reaches 5500 degrees Kelvin. This layer is between 5,150 and 6,370 kilometers away. The earth's composite structure has iron
and nickel materials. Then there are also a small amount of sulfur, oxygen, carbon, silicon, and potassium. (R10/HR-Online) (R10/HR-Online) lapisan bumi paling atas. lapisan bumi yang paling keras. lapisan bumi paling dalam. lapisan bumi tingkatan 1. lapisan bumi terdiri dari. lapisan bumi geografi
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